
 Members Sought for Nongame Wildlife Advisory 
Committee 

The N.C. Wildlife Resources Commission is seeking nominations through Tthrough April 30 for 

five seats on its Nongame Wildlife Advisory Committee — a board of North Carolina citizens 

that provides advice to the Commission on nongame wildlife conservation issues across the state.  

Nominations are being accepted for expert and at-large seats on the Nongame Wildlife Advisory 

Committee.

Available seats, including relevant experience, are: 

•   Expert affiliate seat: Nominees for these seats should have extensive biological, regional, 

academic, scientific and/or habitat expertise and experience in matters dealing with nongame 

wildlife conservation in North Carolina. 

•   At-large affiliate seat: Nominees for these seats should be qualified individuals from land 

trusts serving North Carolina, federal natural resource agencies other than the U.S. Fish and 

Wildlife Service, non-governmental conservation organizations, industries with operations and/

or management that have landscape-scale effects on wildlife, or other organizations that provide 

a stakeholder voice in wildlife resource conservation. Individuals should have a comprehensive 

knowledge of nongame wildlife conservation in North Carolina. 



NONGAME WILDLIFE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

NOMINATION FORM 2018

To submit a nomination, send a copy of this form and other supporting documents to 
shauna.glover@ncwildlife.org by April 30, 2018. Electronic submissions are preferred.  Please 
type ‘Nongame Wildlife Advisory Committee Nomination’ in the subject line. Hard copies may 
be mailed to: 

Shauna Glover 
North Carolina Wildlife Resources Commission 
Division of Inland Fisheries 
1721 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, N.C. 27699-1721 
919-707-0064

Please provide the following information: 

Name of Nominee and Seat (either Expert Affiliate Seat or At Large Affiliate Seat – see 
descriptions on page 1): 
Nominee’s Address, Phone Number and E-mail: 

Nominated By: 
Address, Phone Number and E-mail: 

NOMINATION INSTRUCTIONS 

1. Attach a resume of the nominee’s professional achievements (if available).
2. Provide a brief description of the nominee’s professional expertise relative to wildlife 

diversity and conservation in North Carolina.
3. The deadline for receiving nominations is April 30, 2018. 
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